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This facility is a department of Olathe Medical Center (OMC).

YOUR CO-PAYMENT
If you have Medicare, the co-payment amount you owe for treatment may be different, and could be higher, 
than the co-payment amount you would owe for the same service rendered through a free standing facility or 
physician’s office.

If the services provided are authorized by your insurance provider, the services provided will be covered at the 
preferred provider rate for “outpatient hospital” services. Co-payments, deductibles and co-insurance charges 
may apply.

Depending on the structure of your insurance plan, you may owe a different co-payment or deductible amount 
for services provided than if you received the same services at a freestanding facility or physician’s office.

YOUR BILL
Following each appointment, expect to receive a bill from each of the services received, including:

1. Olathe Medical Center (OMC)

2. Your Olathe Health Physician (OHP) 

IN SUMMARY
Receiving care at Olathe Health hospital-based department locations may result in a facility fee, as well as a 
professional or physician charge for outpatient services and/or procedures. These charges will be reflected on 
the patient bills you receive for services provided. Olathe Health is not unique in this regard as this is the case in 
many integrated healthcare delivery systems across the country.

If you have questions regarding your OMC bill, please call OMC’s Patient Financial Services at 913-324-8520 
between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. If you have questions regarding your OHP bill, please call 
OHP Patient Financial Services at 913-782-3798.

We make it a priority to keep our patients informed. Thank you for choosing OMC!


